OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS & STAFF
CHOLERA OUTBREAK IN BINDURA DISTRICT

We would like to inform you that there has been a cholera alert in
our area. The health and safety of our Campus Community is our
top priority.

Please take the following precautions:

1. Practice Good Hygiene: Wash your hands regularly with
soap and clean water, especially before eating and after using
the restroom.

Drink Safe Water: Only consume treated, bottled or boiled

water. Avoid drinking from unprotected or untreated water
sources. '

Avoid Unhygienic Foods: Refrain from consuming food from
street vendors or places where hygiene practices are not
strictly followed. Food must be properly cooked and consumed
while still hot.

Report Symptoms: If you experience symptoms such as
severe diarrhoea with rice water color, vomiting, general body
weakness or dehydration, please report to the clinic
immediately.

We encourage everyone to stay informed and .yigilant during this
time. Additional updates will be provided as necessary.
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